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Well Done to Class 2B who achieved 
the highest attendance this week! 

To report your child’s absence from School,  please call 0121 464 4855 Option 1 or Text 07900 351 202 between 8:00am - 9:00am 
 Please leave your Child’s name, Class and Reason for absence. 

Class Attendance % 

Nursery 80.87% 

RD 73.33% 

RE 78.52% 

1B 83.67% 

1R 86.33% 

2B 96.67% 

2W 93.55% 

"Dear all at Bellfield Infants, thank you so much for        
allowing me into your lessons during my visit. It was so 

wonderful to see such engagement and enthusiasm for 
maths, not only across the school but also at this point in 

the year - it really was delightful. As a maths practitioner, 
it  fills me with joy to see you moulding and shaping the   

mathematicians of our future. Once again, thank you and I 
hope you have a lovely Summer break. " 

What a difference the sunshine has made this week 
although it has been a little too hot at times. We 
have made sure that all the children are regularly 
drinking water to keep hydrated. When they            
go outside we are encouraging them to play in the 
shaded areas of the playground. It is forecast that 
there will be very high temperatures on Monday and 
Tuesday; please make sure your child has sun cream 
applied and to bring some into school to reapply when       
necessary. We also ask that you make sure they have 
a hat/cap and sunglasses if possible. If it is too hot, 
we shall reduce the time the children spend outside.  
Children can come to school on Monday and Tuesday 
in either school PE kit (plain navy/dark shorts and 
white/yellow t-shirt) or school dress.  

On Wednesday we had a visit from our ‘Maths - No 
Problem!’ mentor, Kyle, and he was so impressed with 
our children and their mathematical ability. This is 
what he wrote: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you are entitled to the Household Support Fund,   
we have arranged for the Northfield Community    
Partnership to come on Tuesday afternoon between 
1:00pm and 3:00pm and they will be able to do 15    
applications. If you cannot make it on Tuesday you 
can go the Partnership Hub and they do it there too. 

Tel:  0121 464 4855 
Website:  https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/ 

Attendance this week (excluding Nursery)  
 was 85.71%  

Happiness and wonder  

inspires success 

 
 
 
 
Next Wednesday morning at 9:10am is our Year 2   
leavers’ Assembly and their parents are invited to 
come and join us in celebrating their time at Bellfield 
Infant School… better bring some tissues with you! 
 
Year 2 will also be having their Leaver’s disco on 
Wednesday afternoon.  Please bring a change of 
clothes in for them to get changed into for the disco. 
 

 

Summer Term ends on Thursday 21st July & 
Autumn Term begins for all children on  

Tuesday 6th September at 8:50am 

We hope you have a fantastic summer break. Recharge 
your batteries, stay safe and for those of you who are  
going on holiday, we hope you have a wonderful time.  
We look forward to seeing you all in the Autumn term! 

https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/


 
 

 

 
Nursery: - Sienna 

For her increased confidence in Nursery and a 
fantastic year of learning. 

 

Class RD: - Isabelle 
For an amazing year in Reception — thank you 

for always being hard working and enthusiastic.  

Class RE: - Mene 
For her amazing progress across the year!  

Class 1B: - Lucy 
For her great attitude to learning.  

Class 1R: - Tanayah 
For making fantastic progress across the year!  

Class 2B: - Jenson D-P 
For his great contribution to all lessons. 

 

Class 2W: - Alexander 
For great contributions in all lessons. 

 
 
 

Class RD: - Iyzuk 
Class RE: - Nevaiah 

Class 1B: - Isabelle Z 
Class 1R: - Alan 

Class 2B: - Jenson F 
Class 2W: - George 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 

Fri 15/07/22 - Reports to Parents 
Fri 15/07/22 - DAY CARE ONLY - Last Day of Summer Term 
Wed 20/07/22 - Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly 9:10am 
Wed 20/07/22 - Year 2 Leaver’s Disco (PM) 
             (bring clothes in to change into) 
 

Last Day of Summer Term is Thursday 21st July  
(for all children except Day care) 

Autumn term begins on Tuesday 6th September 

 
 
On Wednesday Day care had their graduation and 
there wasn’t a dry eye in the hall and that was just 
looking at the photos on the screen of the children who 
had come as babies and were leaving as little people. 
They sang their songs beautifully and remembered all 
the actions. They were each given a certificate and a 
graduation photo so they could  remember their time 
with day care.  

It was the last day of term in Day care today.   

We would like to wish all our children that will be    
moving on to the next stage of their education our best 

wishes.  

Good luck for the future and we will miss you all! 

Day care re– opens on Tuesday 6th September. 

Well done to you all! Please join us in assembly on  Monday morning at 9:10am to celebrate your child’s success.  

  READING  
 

YEAR ONE 
 

Ariyana 
 

AWARD 
 

YEAR TWO 
 

Sophia 

MATHS AWARD 

 

YEAR ONE 
Julie 

 

YEAR TWO 
Shania 

A big thank you to all the parents who came to support our 
Sports Day down on the playing field on Thursday morning, it 
was lovely to see so many parents cheering everyone on. Miss 
Evans organised the event with the help of our sports coach 
and all her planning paid off as the event went so smoothly. 
The overall winning team was Blue Team with a score of 1985! 

The parents’ race was very impressive and very competitive 
and they really wouldn’t look out of place running in the    
Commonwealth Games this summer. The staff also had          
a three legged race which was won by Mrs Delves and Miss 
Evans, Mrs Burns and Mrs Tonks fell foul on the field and 
face planted the floor before they got their act together 
and joined in the race coming second.  

 

 

 

 


